
BANGOR WOMENS GOLF CLUB MEETING 

                                                           August 18, 2010 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:05pm. 

 

Minutes of  the July meeting were accepted as written. 

 

Treasurer Report 

Janice reported we have $1,155.37 in the check book. 

$393.65 has been paid toward Sharon Dauphinee’s surgery.  

So far, we have paid  $915.20 in expenses  for the 1 club invitational with Natanis. 

 

Jan Skaggs asked that we check out how messy the wall in our locker room is. The one with all 

our written information, etc. She requested that we purchase another large bulletin board at a cost 

of approx. $50.00. No action taken at this meeting. 

Marilyn Rice thought we should think about an erasable board. For the time being all irrelevant 

and outdated information should be removed. 

 

Hilda Wardwell asked if we could have tins or boxes, for broken and discarded tees, placed on 

the red tee boxes. Kathy C. will speak with Brian. 

  

Kathy thanked all those who helped with the 1 club invitational with Natanis. Members agreed 

that it was a great success. 

 

Marilyn Rice was thanked for her for her fine job running the August them day. A great time was 

had by all. 

 

Jean Sweetser reminded us that  WMSGA state day on Sept. 28 (Fall BB of 2) has changed 

location from Sugarloaf to Brunswick. 

 

The Fall membership meeting will be held on October 7
th

 @ 5:30pm @ The Fairways Grille. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

Kathy Anderson, Sec. Pro-tem. 

 


